
Stage 3 Excursion to Parliament of New South Wales 

 

Last Thursday, Stage 3 went on an excursion to the Parliament of New South 

Wales. The students thoroughly enjoyed the excursion and furthered their 

knowledge, learning more about the Senate 

and the House of Representatives. They 

participated in two role plays demonstrating 

how a bill is passed. The bill they debated 

was ‘School should be compulsory on 

Saturdays’. We ended our lovely day with 

some lunch at the Royal Botanic Gardens. 

 

 

 

 

 


